GreenQuest

GREENQUEST
NATURE CLUB

0\3 A free once-a-month environmental

“ous Abor themed program and activity for

grades 2-6 led by Wayne Hills High
student Aadhithyaram Balaiji.

Thursday, July 20 7-8:30 PM

On July 20th, students from grades 2-6 are invited to spend
an evening with Laurelwood's fireflies and learn about their
role in our ecosystem and threats to their species. Children
will also be able to take a walk around Laurelwood
Arboretum and watch the natural light show in this next
installment of GreenQuest Nature Club’s Arboretum series!



